
 

 

AFAS ACT SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY 

FELLOWSHIPS - 2011 

Collaboration with France for ACT post graduate research students 

AFAS ACT and the Embassy of France in Australia are offering post graduate science and 
technology research students residing or studying in the ACT a unique opportunity to 
undertake training or a collaborative study with a French University or research body in 
2011. The grant of $3,000 is a contribution to return airfares to France and living costs for 
the duration of the stay. 

Applicants are requested to submit a completed application form, a brief outline of the 
project (1 page) and provide written evidence of: 
 

� Project support from the Australian institution 
 

� Cooperation and support for the project from the University/ research institution in 
France 

 
� Benefits of the proposed project or training for the applicant’s career and institutions 

involved 
 
Applications are open to all post graduate science and technology research students from 
the Australian National University, the University of Canberra, the Catholic University, the 
Canberra Institute of Technology and the Australian Defence Force Academy. A working 
knowledge of French is desirable but not a requirement. 
 
 Applications for 2011 AFAS ACT Science and Technology Fellowships close on 27 August 
2010. Successful applicants will be notified by about mid October.  
 
Application forms and updates on the Fellowship program can be downloaded from the 
AFAS ACT site http://www.afas.org.au/act/index.htm or from the French Embassy Science 
and Technology Section site http://www.ambafrance-au.org/france_australie/  

 

For further details contact: 

Prof. John Love 
Dept of Quantum Science, Building 38A, ANU, CANBERRA ACT 0200 
Tel: 02 6125 4691; fax: 02 6125 0741 Email: john.love@anu.edu.au 
 

 


